
 
 
 
 
Date:________________________ 
 
 
Dear ________________________, 
 
Happy Birthday!! In celebration of your special day, you and your family have the 

opportunity to give a lasting gift to Manor School:  donate a book in your name to the 
Manor School Library.  This is a meaningful way to celebrate your birthday that also benefits 
Manor School, and you will always be able to come back and visit ‘your’ book. 
 
Parents: Your donation will enable your child, with the help of the librarian, to select a book 
to be dedicated to the library in his or her honor.  Birthday Book donations go directly to the 
purchase of new books for Manor School Library. The library receives limited funds from 
the state and district for buying new books and for replacing well-loved books. 
  
A bookplate with your child’s name and the year will be placed in the front of the book as a 
permanent thank-you from the Manor School library. Your child can then be the first to 
check out the book, before it is placed in general circulation. 
 
New books generally cost between $15.00 and $35.00, but any amount is appreciated. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Anne Siembieda, Library Specialist at 453-1544 or 
Mia Armstrong at 456-8777. 
 
Wishing you a very happy birthday, 

 
 

Mia Armstrong, 
Birthday Book Club  
 
 
 
  ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Student’s name ________________________________  
 
 
Teacher’s Name ________________________________ Amount   _$_____________ 
 
 
 
Please return this slip to Sheryl in the office or Anne in the Library in a sealed 
envelope labeled “Birthday Book Club”, along with a check made payable to: 
“Manor School PTA/Birthday Books” THANKS!! 
  


